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Dear IGC Delegates, 
Dear International Pilots, 
 
The Châlons-en-Champagne airfield (Châlons-Ecury, LFQK) will host the WGC 2020 in the Club, 
Standard and 15m classes. 
 
We offer foreign competitors the opportunity to discover the area during the “Champagne Cup” with 
Standard, 15m and 20m two-seater gliders in the following period: 

 Training days: 29-Jul-2019 to 03-Aug-2019 

 Contest days: 04-Aug-2019 to 10-Aug-2019 

You can visit the website on https://www.wgc2020.fr/  
 
Depending on the number of registered pilots, all gliders will compete in a single class with special 
handicaps (the french ones used in our nationals) or in several classes without handicaps.  

Pilots are invited to pre-register using the following link: https://goo.gl/forms/KsfSTqFDcMVe12Z12  

Regarding the number of available places (50), you can be almost sure of being accepted. 
 
At the same place and on the same dates, Châlons en Champagne airfield will also host the 2019 
french nationals in the Club Class. 10 places will be offered to international guests. The online pre-
registration form is available on: https://tinyurl.com/ffvp-cdf-preinscription  
 
Entries for both competitions will be confirmed on the 1st of March 2019. Be sure we will do our best 
to let everybody enjoy these training competitions. 
 
You can discover the Châlons gliding club and its surroundings on: http://www.chalons-planeur.net/  
 
Any questions are welcome. Please write to: wgc2020fr@gmail.com  
 
We look forward to meeting you in Châlons-en-Champagne next summer and wish you a great 
soaring experience in France ! 
 
 Jean-Emile ROUAUX 

 
 Chairman of French gliding federation 
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